
 

 

 

Carol E. Paulsen 208 S. Akard Street 
Director-Regulatory Dallas, Texas 75202
 636-294-1833 
 
 
 
 
March 07, 2013 
 
 
FRN: 0001-5726-76 
 
 
Transmittal No. 12171 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St., SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued by Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska 
and bearing TARIFF F.C.C. No. 16, effective March 08, 2013, is sent to you 
for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 
1934, as amended.  This material consists of tariff pages as indicated on 
the following check sheet(s): 
 

TARIFF F.C.C. No. 16 – 60th Revised Check Sheet 
 
 
In this filing, Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska proposes to change: 
 

• Interstate Direct Dial Station Rates. 
 
 
 
 
The revisions contained herein are scheduled to become effective on not 
less than one day's notice, pursuant to Section 61.23 of the Federal 
Communications Commission's Rules and Regulations. 
 
The filing is being submitted in accordance with Section 61.20(c) of the 
Federal Communications Commission's Rules and Regulations which allows for 
the filing of the entire tariff coincident with the filing of tariff 
revisions. 
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Payment in the amount of $845.00, along with FCC Form 159, were sent via 
overnight mail to the Federal Communications Commission, Wireline 
Competition Bureau Applications, P.O. Box 979091, St. Louis, MO 63197-
9000.  Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this filing are requested.  A 
duplicate letter of transmittal is attached for this purpose.  Please 
address any inquiries concerning this filing to the attention of Carol E. 
Paulsen, Director-Regulatory. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Director-Regulatory 
 
Duplicate Letter 
Attachments: 

Copy of Letter, with attachment, concurrently sent to: 
Commercial Contractor 
Chief, Tariff Review Branch, Public Reference Copy 

 
 


